

Respecting Rights, Recognising Responsibilities



Colne Road, Glusburn, Keighley, Yorkshire BD20 8PJ Telephone 01535 632145 Fax 01535 631108 Website: www.glusburn.n-yorks.sch.uk

E-mail admin@glusburn.n-yorks.sch.uk Reg Charity No 1060322 Headteacher Mr. R.Hunt

Weekly Newsletter: Week ending 17th February 2017

Fairtrade fortnight 27th February - 10th March 2017

As usual the school will be supporting Fairtrade Fortnight. A letter will be presented to parents from Mrs Donald our Fairtrade Queen giving further details. Two dates for the diary in the meantime: Friday 3rd March Fairtrade quiz night; Friday 10th March Fairtrade coffee morning.

Table tennis champion

Well done to Hallie Fitton who won the North Yorkshire Under 11's table tennis competition this week. She is a very talented table tennis player and we are very proud that she is a Glusburn pupil. Her coach, Mr Chipman, decribes her as: dedicated, hardworking and a joy to coach!

EYFS Transport

The EYFS team would like to thank all their visitors this week. The children have been truly inspired and this has been reflected in their inspirational and independent learning. Thank you to Billy's dad who taught the children all about his job building, maintaining and demolishing bridges. Thank you to Dylan's Grandma who brought in two special cars for the children to explore. This was a magical experience for all including the staff! Thank you to our very own Isabelle Addy and her family for sharing their passion about biking. We loved watching you speed round the playground on your motorbike and we are sure many children will be adding a bike to their birthday lists. The visits truly brighten our curriculum so please if you have interesting hobbies that you would like to share, please speak to a member of the EYFS team. Thank you to all the families that have donated £3 for the planetarium. Donations are still being accepted, just hand in to a member of EYFS staff.

Goodbye!

Today we say goodbye to two members of staff. Miss Shaw / Miss Mctigue

Thank you Miss Shaw, beavering away in the staffroom on behalf of us all, sometimes in the intense heat beneath the skylights! You have done a great job, and no job was ever too small or insignificant. Thanks for being so composed and super productive! Thank you Miss Mctigue for the support you have given to class 8. You have gone about your business professionally and calmly, and have been a real asset to Mrs Donald and the children. I wish you well on future work in schools.

Star Learners

Class 4:	Class 5:	Class 6:	Class 7:	Class 8:
Lillie-Mai Charlton	Eli Watson	Imogen Copping	Ava Harwood	Charlie-Jane Whiteoak
Class 9:	Class 10:	Class 11:	Class 12:	Class 13:
Ellie Crawford	Alana Hardy	Alfie Smith	Jessica Crawford	Grace Ogley

Housepoint Champions

Class 4:	Class 5:	Class 6:	Class 7:	Class 8:
Amelia Livesley	Ellis Nelson	Erin Allen	Emily Read	Evie Collins
Class 9:	Class 10:	Class 11:	Class 12:	Class 13:
Betsy Willis	Millie House	Harry Goodman	Ruby Shiels	Lili Cox

Friendship stars

Harry Kaminski, Matthew Roberts, Oakleigh Cooke, Frankie Hockey, Callum Pepper, Lily Lerpinere, Jack Wilson-Humphrey. Millie House, Joe Hey

Good Manners

Imogen Capper, Max Cassidy, Isaac Fassenfeld, Alfie Filkin, Morven Clayton, Freddie Conway, Annie Bell, Jessica Butcher, Jayden Burney, Willow Busfield, Oliver Butcher, Harry Butterfield, Freddie Chester, Evie Collins, Paige De Blick Lois Gamston, Charlotte Craven, Charlie Duncan, Christopher Butterfield, Lola Cannon, Jessica Crawford, Daniel Crook.



Respecting Rights, Recognising Responsibilities



Colne Road, Glusburn, Keighley, Yorkshire BD20 8PJ Telephone 01535 632145 Fax 01535 631108 E-mail admin@glusburn.n-yorks.sch.uk Reg Charity No 1060322 Headteacher Mr. R.Hunt

World Book Day: 2nd March 2017

World Book Day is on Thursday March 2nd. A day when we all dress up as a character from a book and celebrate our love of reading. We can't wait to see the children's wonderful costumes - they never fail to amaze us.

During the day, the children will be taking part in many reading related activities. In addition, Key Stage 1 children will have the chance to purchase a second hand book for 20p, and Key Stage 2 will be holding book swaps with their class mates. Think carefully about which book (or books) you bring in to swap, as swapsies are forever!

Over the half term holiday it would be great if you could take photos of your family reading in an unusual or unconventional place. Bring the photo into school by Tuesday 28th February for us to display.

And finally, remember to join us at 3pm on the 2nd March for *Snuggle up and Read* to round off the day.

Spring 2nd Half-term dates

27.02.17 Start of Spring 2nd half-term for children

27.02.17 Fairtrade fortnight begins

28.02.17 Year 5 class 11 begin swimming lessons

28.02.17 Movie Night KS1

02.03.17 Movie Night KS2

08.03.17 Netball festival Y5/6

10.03.17 Class 9 assembly to parents. (2:45pm)

13.03.17 15:45 FOGS meeting FSU

15.03.17 - 17.03.17 Year 6 Residential trip to Nellbank, Ilkley

17.03.17 Class 5 assembly to parents. (2:45pm)

21.03.17 Tag Rugby tournament Y5/6

23.03.17 Cross Country Finals - Dalby Forest

24.03.17 Class 13 assembly to parents. (2:45pm)

24.03.17 Red Nose Day

29.03.17 Parents Evening 1 - (Wednesday)

30.03.17 Parents Evening 2 - (Thursday)

31.03.17 Class 4 assembly to parents. (2:45pm)

05.04.17 5:15 - 6:30 Easter disco

07.04.17 End of Spring Term, break up for Easter.

Reminders:

Sainsbury's vouchers

We are again collecting Sainsbury's vouchers in school. Please donate to school – this will allow us to select more games and play equipment for breaks and lunchtimes.



Respecting Rights, Recognising Responsibilities



Colne Road, Glusburn, Keighley, Yorkshire BD20 8PJ Telephone 01535 632145 Fax 01535 631108 E-mail admin@glusburn.n-yorks.sch.uk Reg Charity No 1060322 Headteacher Mr. R.Hunt



SPEECH & LANGUAGE THERAPY

Drop In Session

If your child is **UNDER** six years of age and you have any concerns about their speech and language skills and would like to speak to a Speech and Language Therapist about this, please feel free to "drop in" to any of the sessions listed below, no appointment needed.

Skipton General Hospital / Skipton Children's Centre



Skipton Children's Centre	Tuesday	6th September 2016
Skipton General Hospital	Tuesday	11th October 2016
Skipton Children's Centre	Tuesday	1st November 2016
Skipton General Hospital	Tuesday	6th December 2016
Skipton Children's Centre	Tuesday	10th January 2017
Skipton General Hospital	Tuesday	7th February 2017
Skipton Children's Centre	Tuesday	7th March 2017
Skipton General Hospital	Tuesday	4th April 2017
Skipton Children's Centre	Tuesday	9th May 2017
Skipton General Hospital	Tuesday	6th June 2017
Skipton Children's Centre	Tuesday	4th July 2017
		H.C. III



between 9.00am and 11.00am (Last Entry 10.45am)

- The assessment will last approximately 20 minutes.
- The Therapist will talk through your concerns, answer any questions and carry out a brief screen with your child; you can then make decisions together about whether a full assessment or further support is needed. We can also give you tips and ideas to support speech and language development.
- We are sorry if you have to wait a little while to see the Therapist, these sessions may be busy
- Occasionally clinics may have to be cancelled at short notice due to staff sickness or inclement weather conditions. If you want to be sure the clinic is running please check on the day

We look forward to seeing you



If your child is **OVER** 6 years old you will need to make a referral to the Speech & Language Therapy Service using our standard Referral Form. This form can be obtained online from:



Respecting Rights, Recognising Responsibilities



Colne Road, Glusburn, Keighley, Yorkshire BD20 8PJ Telephone 01535 632145 Fax 01535 631108 E-mail admin@glusburn.n-yorks.sch.uk Reg Charity No 1060322 Headteacher Mr. R.Hunt

You're great and the world should know about it.



Dear Miss Hanson,

It's official. Your school is a Red Nose Day Super School. What does that mean? Well, you have gone above and beyond to fundraise for us and we want to recognise your amazing efforts. Which is why we have sent you this little round plaque to hang in your reception area to let everyone know how proud we are of you.

We think you're truly brilliant. We couldn't do what we do without you. Thank you.

Sir Lenny Henry

P.S. Please read this letter out to everyone in the staffroom and assembly and give yourselves a huge pat on the back.



Since Carrio Relief began, with your help we've provided life-saving vaccines to over 2.4 million children and helped more than 1.2 million people into formal and informal education."

The money you raised for Red Nose Day has helped make a huge difference to countless people's lives. Thank you.

